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Jane Rasely

From: Kay Morgan <jamesk7smyrna@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 6:52 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Madison Grover, Madison Landing, Wallace Cottages, Madison Place, Wyatt Apts.

As a 4rth generation Kitsap County individual who moved to Bainbridge Island when Silverdale, with its greedy eyes 
turned only to businesses and away from the people who had lived there, I write in condemnation of the proposed 5 new 
housing units. 
 
As a member of the family who brought the beautiful poplar trees to Silverdale, as a member of the family who once 
owned farmland which was to become the Kitsap Mall, I condemn the idea of the 5 housing units. 
 
As a granddaughter of a Kitsap County Commissioner who knew what so called "progress" meant - - greed,  insult to the 
peoples who had already lived  in the area for so long,  and avarice, I understand what it is you are proposing. 


